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Wednesday 7th February 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: Information including kit list for upcoming residential to the Sustainability Centre from 20th-21st February 2024 
 
Arrival: 
 
Please drop your children off at Godstone Green car park at 8:15am on Tuesday 20th February. The coach will be leaving 
from opposite the White Hart pub at 8:30am.  
 
Departure: 
 
Please collect your children from the Godstone Green car park at 3:00pm on Wednesday 21st February. We will keep you 
updated should this time change significantly on the return journey. 
 
Food: 
 
Please could you provide a packed lunch for your child for Tuesday 20th February. This should only contain the normal food 
that they would have at school e.g. no sweets or chocolate. There should be no nuts or nut based food of any description. 
Please can you make sure you do not provide any other food or snacks. We will provide plenty of snacks for the children 
when needed and the centre will provide the main meals. This will help us to keep everybody safe throughout the trip. 
 
Kit List: 
 
Please see attached kit list.  
  
Gift Shop: 
 
There is a small gift shop at the Sustainability Centre selling postcards, stationery, honey, candles and other gifts. If you 
wish for your child to buy some souvenirs, please can you provide them with cash up to £10. Alternatively, if you wish to 
pre-order a goody bag, can you bring £4 into school and let me know by Monday 19th February. The goody bag contains a 
pencil, badge, postcard and animal peg. 
 
Photography and filming consent: 
 
The Sustainability Centre have requested to take photos and videos of the children for marketing purposes. We have a list 
of the children who have/ do not have permission for external media photography. Please get in touch if you want to check 
the status of your child or do not want them to photographed by the venue. 
 
If you have any further questions or queries, then please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr P Dunford 
Year 4 Teacher 
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Pupil Kit List 

Please bear in mind that we are in a windy and exposed location. It is expected that on visits most of 

the day will be spent outdoors – so make sure you have lots of warm clothes, layers and waterproofs! It 

is recommended that no jewellery is worn throughout the visit. All towels and bed linen are provided.  

Essential items: 

o Strong sensible footwear e.g. trainers or walking boots 

o Wellies    

o Waterproof jacket  

o Warm layers e.g. tops, jumpers, fleeces. 

o Underwear and socks 

o Two pairs of long trousers which are NOT jeans   

o Gloves, scarf and a hat   

o Sun hat and sun cream 

o Slippers 

o Pyjamas  

o toiletry bag with toothbrush/toothpaste 

o A water bottle  

o Bin liner 

 

Optional Extras: 

o A torch 

o A small rucksack or day bag 

o Waterproof trousers  

o Teddy and / or book  

 

Please bring spare clothes as there is limited drying room available in the Lodge.  

Pack all the above in your bag. Now you are ready to go – we look forward to seeing you soon! 



 
 

 


